
 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION  

Westbound State Road (SR) 704/Okeechobee Boulevard Road Closure 

at Florida East Coast (FEC) Railway 

Palm Beach County 

 SR 704/Okeechobee Boulevard Rail Crossing Rehabilitation: 

Westbound SR-704/Okeechobee Boulevard in Palm Beach County, Florida 
will be closed to vehicular traffic from Saturday, July 13, 2024, at 6:00 
a.m. to Tuesday, July 16, 2024, at 11:59 p.m. If necessary to complete 
the work, this closure will extend to Wednesday, July 17, 2024, at 11:59 
p.m. This will allow workers to safely perform the necessary repairs to the 
FEC railway at SR-704/Okeechobee Boulevard. The work will be performed 
by Florida East Coast (FEC) Railway contractors. 


